
PAUL BROWN INTERNSHIP, SPONSORED BY GC DUKE EQUIPMENT 

In memory of long-time OGSA Member Paul Brown, who passed away in 2017, GC Duke Equipment 
offered funding in the amount of $1,500 to support one intern in their quest to acquire knowledge. 
Monies can be used for any internship related expenses.  

TO APPLY: 

This bursary is to support a Guelph Turfgrass student partaking in a 2024 internship anywhere in the 
world. We will require an emailed essay from the applicant describing their career to this point and 
what you hope to gain from this internship.   

• Open to OGSA members.
• The applicant must be enrolled in a recognized turf program.
• The applicant must be planning on pursuing a summer internship in the golf course turfgrass

industry and provide a confirmation letter from the club.

Email completed essays to: rambrose@gcduke.com and manager@ogsa.ca 

Deadline date for submissions: April 1, 2024.  

Statements will be reviewed by representatives from both GC Duke and the OGSA following which a 
presentation will be made at the OGSA Conference. 
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